
We want to hear from you!
•	 Why the project is needed 
•	 Where we should expand Tacoma Link 
•	 Community priorities to consider
•	 What criteria should be used to evaluate the corridors
•	 The best ways to communicate with you and your community

How can you provide comments?
Submit comments at the open house on a comment form. 

Mail comments to: 	Erin Hunter
Sound Transit
401 S. Jackson St. 
Seattle, WA 98104

Online: Visit www.soundtransit.org/tacomalinkexpansion 
and fill out the online survey

Email comments to: erin.hunter@soundtransit.org
Comments must be submitted by September 17th, 2012

Questions?
Contact: Erin Hunter, Sound Transit South Corridor Outreach Lead
206-370-5511, erin.hunter@soundtransit.org

Welcome to the Early Scoping Open House!
TACOMA LINK EXPANSION
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